14 May 2019

The Planning Department
Camden Council

Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H 9JE

Dear Sir

Planning Application 2019/2095P
160/161 Drury Lane, London WC2

| am the owner of|
| am writing to object to the above Application as it will seriously affect the present and
future enjoyment of my Flat.
In particular the additional height of the building, potential reduction in light and the overlooking of
my property.
Also, overall increased noise of the plant and extraction Units which are proposed.
If the Application is granted (which | oppose), it will be important strictly to control Contractors
vehicles entering, delivering and leaving Parker Street.
Parker Street is already the subject of two building projects and a third, in Drury Lane, will shortly be
under development.
It is grossly unfair that the residential occupiers of Parker Street should be put to more obstruction
and inconvenience.
Please acknowledge receipt of this objection, which | would hope to have lodged by email but
nowhere on your website is an email address given.

Yours

J A H West

Cc Camden Reception, 5 Pancras Square, N1



